
 

 
 
March 3, 2017 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract: FB 17-134 City Hall Plaza Renovation 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 17-134.  This letter is to 
notify you that the City has reviewed all bids and are recommending the bid be 
awarded to the lowest responsive bidders: 
 

# TRADE AWARD TO 
1 Demolition Abatement Pro Inc. 
2 Earthwork Paul Construction Inc. 
3 Concrete McAlvain Concrete, Inc. 
4 Landscape Boden Haus Landscape Inc. 
5 Pavers Boden Haus Landscape Inc. 
6 Steel Mountain Steel Fabrication 
7 Water Feature Johnston Architectural Systems Inc. 
8 Waterproofing Cobra BEC, Inc. 
9 Framing & Stucco Interior Systems Inc. 
10 Structural Foam Cobra BEC, Inc. 
11 Site Furnishings No Bids Received 
12 Painting No Bids Received 
13  Plumbing Bid Withdrawn 
14 Electrical Doherty Electric, Inc. 

           
Any participating bidder has the right to protest this recommendation.  Idaho 
State Statute provides that:  If any participating bidder objects to such award, 
such proposer shall respond in writing to the notice from the political subdivision 
within seven (7) calendar days after the date of transmittal of the notice setting 
forth in such response the express reason or reasons that the award decision of 
the governing board is in error.   

The protest shall be addressed to the Boise City Purchasing Agent.  Any protest 
addressed to Boise City Mayor and/or City Council will be referred to the 
Purchasing Agent. 

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your 
participation in the process is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Chase 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
208-972-8169 


